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REPORT OF EXAMINATION OF TESTS OF PRESSURE VESSELS

1

We have noted that a number of reports of examination and tests for pressure
vessels issued by Private Authorised Boiler Inspectors (PABIs) do not contain
the correct data for the pressure vessel that is inspected.

All PABIs are reminded to ensure that any information or data that they enter
into their reports, such as dimensions, descriptions, distinctive numbers, etc.
are accurate and correct. These data are normally also reflected in the 3™
party authority survey report issued for the vessel. In the case of distinctive
number, this number is usually hard stamped on the vessel body. PABIs are
required to ensure that markings on the vessel body tally with the markings
indicated on the 3™ party authority survey report.

Appropriate action will be taken against any PAB| who enters incorrect or
inaccurate data in reports of examination and tests of pressure vessels, which
they issue.

Thank you.

KEITH DE SILVA
For CHIEF INSPECTOR OF FACTORIES



